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15 May 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
I have already sent out communication via email and video this week, so just a short update 
today.  
 
You may have seen on the news in the last week that the government is encouraging all 
students who are vulnerable or have an EHCP, when appropriate, to attend school more often 
from this point onwards. If you feel your child falls into one of these categories and would like 
your child to attend school, please email 201office@alderbrook.solihull.sch.uk and someone 
will get back to you to make arrangements. Likewise, if you are a key worker and require 
provision, even if you haven't needed it up to this point, please email the same address and 
we will arrange this. 
 
If you require your child to attend school during the half term week, Monday 25th-Friday 29th 
May, please inform us via email by Wednesday 20th May latest so we can make arrangements 
to close the site on any days childcare is not required. 
 
Given government announcements over the last week and the protracted period of remote 
learning that we are asking the vast majority of students to engage in, we will continue to review 
the remote learning offer and get more information out on this in the days and weeks to come. 
 
 
With very best wishes 
 

Tom Beveridge 
Headteacher 
 


